
Members of the Public and Press are very welcome  

 

 
 

 Dear Councillor, 
 
 Members are summoned to attend the Extraordinary General Council on Wednesday, 11th 

November 2017 immediately following the Planning Meeting in the Town Hall.  

          
        Mrs H Richards Town Clerk 

 
AGENDA 

 
 

1. To receive any apologies for absence 
 
2. To receive any Declarations of Interest 
 
3. To discuss Medium Term Staff Accommodation 

 
4. To note the date of the next General Council meeting as Wednesday, 6th December 2017 

 
 

 
The Town Hall, 63 High Street, 

Fordingbridge, Hampshire SP6 1AS 
Tel – 01425 654134 

 

www.fordingbridge.gov.uk  
town.clerk@fordingbridge.gov.uk 

 
Town Clerk – Mrs H Richards 
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